
Red/Green Present Shaped Ornament - Food Bank 

Each holiday season the Maple Valley Food Bank creates a unique gift center where 

registered clients can choose gifts for their children. Make the season bright for our 

neighbors in need by choosing a present shaped ornament and attach the card to a new, 

unwrapped gift for children up to age 12 or a $25 gift card for children age 13 -15 and 

return it by December 11th. 

Star Shaped Ornament - Vine Maple Place (VMP) 

Vine Maple Place helps single parent families overcome homelessness by offering them 

safety, providing stability and equipping them for greater self-sufficiency.  Please choose a 

star shape ornament and return it by December 10th with a $10 or $20 gift card. The gift 

cards will be used in two separate ways.  Gift cards for gas stations will be used by VMP 

throughout the year to help parents get to work, school, medical appointments., or other 

places they may need to go.  The suggested gas stations are Fred Meyer, Shell, or Chevron.  

Other gift cards will be used in the VMP Christmas Store, where children and teens have the 

opportunity to experience the joy and satisfaction of picking out gifts for their family 

members.  Suggested stores include Walmart, Jamba Juice, Starbucks, AMC or Regal 

Theaters, and McDonalds.  Be part of the Vine Maple Place Christmas excitement! 

Poinsettia Shaped Ornament - Passage Point 

Passage Point is a YWCA Transitional Housing facility located in Maple Valley, providing 

opportunities and self sufficiency for women and families facing poverty, violence and 

discrimination. Passage Point's mission is to advance the quality of life for women of all 

ages, race and faith, and their families. Please choose a poinsettia ornament and return it 

by December 10th. Attach the poinsettia to a new, wrapped gift of up to $20.00 or a gift 

card for children 12 to 18 years of age from Fred Meyer or Walmart.   

 

 

There will be a table in the 1st floor foyer before and after 

each service on 11/26, 12/3 and 12/10. Deacons will be 

available to answer questions and take gifts 


